Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH
SELECTMEN’S MEETING

NON-PUBLIC #2 MINUTES
December 29, 2021

Gary Winn moved to go into non-public session #2 under 91-A:3, II (a) at 9:48 PM. The motion
was seconded by Kelli Hanzalik and passed.

Gary Winn, Fran Shippee, Alissa Thompson (via Zoom) and Tricia Lachenal (via Zoom) were in
attendance.

Winn emailed a draft letter concerning Lord’s request for reconsideration to Hanzalik and
Thompson. Shippee received by hand.

Hanzalik noted she thinks the letter should be sent to Ratigan to look over before it’s sent.
Thompson will send the letter to Ratigan to get his opinion on the letter. Once that is done, the
board will sign it and get it sent out.

Gary Winn moved to come out of non-public session #2 at 9:57 PM. The motion was seconded by
Fran Shippee and passed unanimously.

Gary Winn moved to seal the non-public #2 minutes from December 29, 2021. The motion was
seconded by Fran Shippee and passed unanimously.
Respectfully submitted,

Tricia Lachenal
Administrative Assistant
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